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May Fun Fact

 The Riverside Lagoon Paddle Boats and Concessions are now open! May Hours are Saturdays and Sundays (Noon-7:00 pm). Rent a
paddle boat, have an ice cream treat, ride a tandem bike for two, try out a kayak, rent a fishing pole! Starting in June, the lagoon will be
open 7 days a week!

Krueger Pool

Krueger Pool is THE place to be this summer! The pool is open Memorial Day-Labor Day (weather
permitting). Save money and time buy purchasing your season pass in May. Pool passes are an
affordable way to stay cool this summer! We have much come! Do not miss out, beat the heat!!!

 Valuable discounts to REC Card holders (get one today!)
 Swim Lessons (6 years and up)
 Birthday Party at the Pool ($75, admission for up to 15 people, pizza, and more)
 Krueger Swim Team
 Large Group Rentals (great for company picnics, church picnics, etc)
 Friday Fun Nights (Free to Season Pass Holders!)- June 25 (Summer Bash), July 9

(Olympics Night), July 23 (Pirate Night), August 6 (Mardi Gras), August 20 (Hug A Guard
Night)



Open House

The Department of Public Works (DPW) is having a mega event!

Join us Thursday, May 20th, Noon - 7:00 pm for FREE Family Fun!

Grand opening of the new transit station on Shirland Avenue, guided city tours between the new
transit station and the DPW building (until 5:00 pm), free food, goodie bags, games, monster truck
pinata pull, meet the mascots, and "Dolly" the HUGE inflatable dragon!

Bring out the entire family! For information, please feel free to call (608) 364-5729.

Bring Mom Out for Mother's Day

Check out these deals for mom on Mother's Day!

 Krueger Haskell Golf Course - On Sunday, May 9th, Moms receive
FREE Greens Fees! Must be accomponied by a paying family member
(cart rental required).

 Riverside Lagoon - On Sunday, May 9th, Moms receive a FREE Ice
Cream Treat with the rental of any boat!

 Also on Mother's Day, check the "Stateline News" for distribution of our
2010 Summer Program Guide (pdf attached to this email). Get ready for
another fun-packed season!

For more information on any of the items in this newsletter, please feel free to contact the Leisure Services Office (608) 364-2890.


